
OKLAHOMA MASTER LOCKSMITH ASSOCIATION 
 

GENERAL BUSINESS MEETING 

FEBUARY 3rd, 2018 

Saddleback Inn 

OKC, OK 

Called to order by:  Lowell  @ 5:30 

Invocation: Frank 

Pledge of Allegiance: All 

Roll call: Clarence with, Mike, & Gary, being absent. 

UNFINISHED BUSINESS 

Lowell commented on last meeting minutes.  Dusty made a motion to approve as written. Voted and 
passed.  Video library not being utilized, and we need to go a head and sale it off.  Contains about 58 videos. Dusty 
made the motion sale. Voted and passed.  Ginny was asked about Swap meet and commented that she had 2 
tables sold.  Ron had made a proposal on the DOL approved instructors for licensing of Access Control and CCTV, 
that the class has a minimum student of 5 and 5-8 Instructors pay would be $500.00 and 9+ capped at $750.00.  
And instructors provide their own materials and supplies.  Clarence made a motion to except.  Voted and passed. 

 Christy commented on the financial report. Frank made a motion to except the report as published. Voted 
and approved. 

 Ron commented that he had 4 students for the DOL sanctioned class. 

NEW BUSINESS 

 Lowell commented on a Senator out of Edmond that is proposing to do away with all licensing.  Hands 

shown to let it pass was 5 & 8 to stand with OKBFAA to fight to keep the license.  Dusty commented that if the 

licensing goes on there needs to be more enforcement. 

 Clarence introduced 2 new applicants.  1st Justin with Pit Stop Lock and Key out of McAlester.  2nd person 

was not present.  Discussion done. Frank made motion to except, voted and passed.  Welcome Justin. 

 Christy said she has bills to be paid. Clarence made motion to allow her to pay the bills.  Voted and 

passed. 

 Ron resigns from Licensing Education & Training Committee Chairman. 

 Lowell commented we are now in need of a Licensing Education & Training Committee Chairman, and an 

Education Chairman. 

 

 



OKLAHOMA MASTER LOCKSMITH ASSOCIATION 
 

GOOD OF THE ORDER 

 Frank commented that class was a very good class and we had a good turnout. A.B. commented about 

Tulsa’s meetings having a low turnout.  Other comments were about keeping all meetings in OKC.  Comments are 

trying and seeing if going to Tulsa is worth keeping.  Motion was made to keep going as we are and hope we can 

get better participation.  We should be able to get back to ware we were as a friendly group and be able to help 

each other. 

 Lowell and Jackie handed out a few awards:  Frank for his time in office as President from 2016 to 2018. 

Ron for his work as Vice President from 2014 to 2018. And the Kenny Lee Award was presented to Clarence for his 

devotion and continuing education and leadership to the locksmith industry.  Congratulation to everyone. 

TICKET DRAWING 

Tri Flow………………………………….IDN…………………………………………………………………….Billy 

Mortise Dead latch………………….IDN…………………………………………………………………….Clarence 

Rings & Tags…………………………….IDN……………………………………………………………………Christy 

G3 sing Deadbolt……………………..IDN…………………………………………………………………….Ron 

Entry Lever………………………………IDN……………………………………………………………………..Clarence 

Box SC1 (50) Blanks………………….IDN……………………………………………………………………..Clarence 

G3 knob…………………………………….IDN…………………………………………………………………….Linda 

G2 Knob Lock…………………………….IDN…………………………………………………………………….Clarence 

Calendar…………………………………….IDN…………………………………………………………………….Christy 

Calendar……………………………………..IDN…………………………………………………………………….Clarence 

Lever Lock SCH IC Prep……………….IDN……………………………………………………………………..Frank 

 

Next Membership meeting May 5th 2018 Jenks OK 

Good of the order:  Ginny was recognized for her getting Swap meet for last year as it was the 

best in a while.   

Ginny made a motion to adjourn.  Voted and passed @ 6:40 pm  

 


